
Date: [Insert Date] 

[Embassy/Consulate Name] 

[Embassy/Consulate Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to express my strong support for the temporary stay extension of [Applicant's 

Name], who is actively involved in our community. Over the past [duration], [Applicant's Name] 

has demonstrated exceptional commitment to enhancing our community through various 

initiatives. 

As a volunteer with [Community Organization/Project Name], [Applicant's Name] has 

contributed significantly by [describe specific contributions, e.g., organizing events, assisting 

youth programs, etc.]. Their dedication has positively impacted countless lives and fostered a 

spirit of collaboration among residents. 

[Applicant's Name] embodies our community values and their continued presence is vital for 

ongoing projects aimed at [mention goals, e.g., community development, cultural exchange, 

etc.]. Extending their stay would not only benefit [Applicant's Name] but also allow them to 

continue making significant contributions to our community. 

Thank you for considering this request for a temporary stay extension for [Applicant's Name]. I 

am confident that their continued involvement will further enhance our community's growth and 

cohesion. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position, if applicable] 

[Your Organization, if applicable] 

[Your Contact Information] 


